
Annual Report 2024 

Prairie Division of the Canadian Association of Geographers 

During 2024, the PCAG continued to suffer from declining interest.  However, we were able to 

host an annual conference at University of North Dakota, in Grand Forks, ND, in Fall 2024. It 

was small, but successful, and has spurred us to try again, with Brandon University hosting, 

in the Fall of 2025. We also published a 2023/4 edition of Prairie Perspectives. At the AGM on 

October 10, 2024, which was very poorly attended, the current President, Past-president, 

Secretary-Treasurer, and North Dakotas MLA decided to continue on for one more year to 

support BU’s effort to mount the conference. We installed new MAL’s for Brandon University 

and University of Regina. University of Manitoba remains vacant, while University of Winnipeg 

was not replaced, and is therefore also vacant.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Christopher Malcolm, PCAG President 
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